
Executive Director Update – Steve Earnest 
 

 Facility –  
o Coronavirus – the facility “crew” is taking extra care to clean and disinfect high-touch 

surfaces.  
 

o MVNU – made the decision to terminate their lease as of 6/30/2020 and no longer has 
a facility need for next fiscal year.  Due to Covid19, MVNU will required their cohort 
programs to be completed entirely online.   

 

o LEAP Program – continuing to work with LEAP’s CEO to accommodate the needs of our 
districts.  Mid-Ohio has space to accommodate LEAP. 

 

o Generator – Alpine Electric is working on a “needs estimate” for Mid-Ohio.  Once we 
know our needs, we will solicit bids for a backup generator.   

 

 MOCC –  
o Events – all events have been cancelled through April 30th.  Most of the scheduled events 

have rescheduled for the fall.    
 

 District Contracts – 
o FY21’s District Contract Estimates are being calculated and should be ready for the 

districts by the end of April. 
 

 COVID19 –  
o Continually working with our districts and non-pubs to make sure our staff are properly 

taken care of during this pandemic.  While this is unchartered territory for all of us, we 
want to make certain we are complying with statute and board policy and at the same 
time being fair and consistent in how we treat our staff.   

 
 


